
Dear Partners, 

We are honored to invite you to participate in the XIX International Aviation-Automotive 
Staff Week organized by Lublin University of Technology! 

This time, we will focus on two fascinating areas closely associated with the profile of our 
university i.e. aviation and automotive projects. 

The event will take place from 20th to 24th of October and will offer the opportunity to 
attend: 

• workshops conducted by our specialists, 

• presentations of our achievements, 

• laboratories, wind tunnel and prototypes of different vehicles, 

• discussions and expert panels that will allow a deeper insight into these topics 
from various perspectives, 

• visit to an automotive museum. 

This event is a perfect opportunity to exchange experiences, establish international 
contacts, and enrich your knowledge of modern trends. We warmly invite teachers, 
researchers and administrative staff who are passionate about technology. 

Deadline for applications: 19.09.2025 

Feedback: 22.09.2025 

Registration via Google Forms: https://forms.gle/ypKJUVVzEpYpcuJP6 

Contact: 

p.dolinski@pollub.pl – Staff Mobility for Training (STT) 

k.mazur@pollub.pl – Staff Mobility for Teaching (STA) 

We look forward to seeing you at the XIX International Aviation-Automotive Staff Week 
at Lublin University of Technology! 

Best regards, 

Przemysław Doliński MA 

Office of International Education 

PL LUBLIN03 
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